
From: SuzAnne Kinsey [mailto:kinseyreports@whidbey.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 27, 2009 3:50 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Cc: publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Re: Letter from Arthur Wilkowski 
 
I must say, I think Arthur Wilkowski has gone mad. 
  
First, he refuses to give us service and stops picking up our recycling and then, secondly, stops picking 
up our garbage - and the latter with little notice and complete disregard for the citizens of this community. 
  
Now he wants to tell us what would be the best course for us to take? 
  
As far as I am concerned he is not a professional.   
  
He has no judgment skills. 
  
He has no loyalty to this community. 
  
And I demand that you folks at the WUTC deny any application he has for any type of service.  It is 
absolutely ludicrous that he would apply to provide only part of a service and then send out a letter to the 
very people he has betrayed asking for support! 
  
SuzAnne Kinsey 
1860 Washington Drive 
Point Roberts, WA 98281 
360-945-1970 
 


